
CROSSING GUARD INFORMATION: 

Please check the City of Niagara Falls School Crossing Guard webpage on the city’s 
website for changes in service locations and shift times of Guards. This site will update 
families and advise of them of additional locations, removal of locations and 
interruptions in services. They should check the site frequently for this information, but 
interruptions to service will always be posted by 7:30am and 2:30pm (should only an 
afternoon shift be affected).  

 

We are currently dealing with a high rate of absenteeism due to Flu season, Covid and 
a variety of other reasons; occasionally including weather related issues following large 
snow/ice events.  

 

For updated information, vising City of Niagara Falls 
https://niagarafalls.ca/city-hall/transportation-services/school-crossing-guards.aspx 
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